
CVIDS November 2, 2013 banquet and meeting in Iowa City 

 

Our gathering got underway around 11 am, with viewing/voting on the best flower 

pictures in many catagories! Good job, Sylvia!  We also had 10 plants graciously donated 

by our guest speaker, Jamie Gossard, that we were able to bid on with tickets (later to be 

drawn).  Then, with not enough things to do, we had door prize drawings to put our name 

in for a drawing. 

 

The business consisted of electing our new officers: Myrna Haas for Vice President and 

Sherri Baldonado for Treasurer. These will be for 2 year terms.  

 

We enjoyed a delicious buffet meal compliments of CVIDS.  

 

Jamie Gossard (2013 Stout Silver Medal winner) gave a program of his hybridizing and 

graciously donated plants for a bidding war at the end of his presentation. 

 

Awards were given for the ‘voters’ choice in the Betty Miller picture display. See  our 

website to view a list of winners and their submitted photos. 

 

It was a wonderful day to be with all our friends and to meet some new members! 

 

 

 

 


